
Welcome, Class of Fall 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We welcomed 23 new Strategic Foresight students to our fall workshop, held at the 
beautiful Green Bay Botanical Garden – our biggest class yet. Collectively, they 
represent ten local organizations, some new to strategic foresight and others in training 
to enhance teams already established. Pictured in back on the far right is Garry Golden, 
certified futurist, who travels to Green Bay from New York City twice each year to train 
local organizations in the Greater Green Bay area. 

Adding more foresight-trained employees  to their rosters were Amerilux, Schneider 
National, Schreiber Foods, Green Bay Botanical Garden, and Bay Towel. The president 
of Bay Towel, Jake Butz, flew in from Utah to train with some of his employees. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Salvation Army/Kroc Center sent a team of three to the training, and four members 
of the Dudley Birder Chorale entered the class. Also new to the program was Jane 
Benson of Main Jane Designs. And, of course, the new Executive Director of Envision 
Greater Green Bay, Alexa Naudziunas, was one of our students. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Four top 
administrators from 
the East De Pere 
School District joined 
the cohort, including 
the Superintendent, 
the Directors of both 
Elementary and 
Secondary Curriculum 
and Instruction, and 
the Director of Student 
Services. 

Envision has now trained 

143 leaders from 60+ 
local organizations 
(businesses, nonprofits, 
government and 
educational agencies) in 
Strategic Foresight. It is 
our vision to make 
Greater Green Bay the 
first community in the 
U.S. prepared to 
anticipate and lead 
change, applying 
strategic foresight to 
identify disruptors and 
shape a preferred future.  


